Montgomery Street School Mission Statement

Maximize all children's potential, academically, physically, and socially

Striving to guide and enrich students to help them reach and

Sustain a positive self-image, within a safe, secure environment



Principal: Mr. Stiles V.P: Mrs. O' Rourke-Miller

SCHOOL HOURS

7:45-8:05 Drop off 8:10 Classes Begin 1:45 Dismissal Grades K - 2 3:00 Dismissal Grades 3 - 5 12:00 Noon Wed. Dismissal Gr. K – 5

Students are considered late for school arriving at 8:10 am or later.

Montgomery Street School NEWSLETTER



GROUP A RIDAYS: PIZZA LUNCH 5, 12, 19, 26

TUESDAYS: BAGEL LUNCH

GROUP B : THURS: PIZZA LUNCH 4, 11, 18, 25

FRIDAYS: BAGEL LUNCH

GROUP C : TUES: PIZZA LUNCH 2, 9, 16, 23

THURSDAYS: BAGEL LUNCH













MONDAY	TUESDAY	WEDNESDAY	THURSDAY	FRIDAY
1	2	EARLY DISMISSAL PINK SHIRT ORDERS DUE TODAY!	4	OPT OUT FUNDRAISER FORMS ARE DUE TODAY
8	Safer Internet Day	EARLY DISMISSAL	11	12
NO SCHOOL HAPPY FAMILY DAY	DAYS OF SCHOOL	EARLY DISMISSAL	18	19
22	23	EARLY DISMISSAL WEAR PINK STOP BULLYING	25	26
MARCH 1 ST	DON'T FORGET	`!!!		

UN I FURGEI!!!





- All visitors/parents will be permitted in the school through appointment only. Visitors/Parents will sign in at the office, including visiting professionals.
- Student Sign in office if arriving after 8:10 am and sign out if leaving before dismissal. The Admin. Assistant or teacher will escort the student to the front door for pick up.

Call the school if your child will be absent. Please leave the reason and child's first and last name. 453-5433

SNOW LINE: 453-5454 OR 1-888-388-4455

Check the Anglophone West District (http://web1.nbd.nb.ca/sites/ASD-W/pages/default.aspx) will give you access to information regarding district or regional school closures and late or cancelled buses. WE ARE ZONE 6.

Montgomery Street School NEWSLETTER 2021

LOOKING AHEAD

MARCH BREAK 1ST - 5TH - NO SCHOOL Mar 19 PL - NO SCHOOL For STUDENTS Mar 22 - WORLD WATER DAY







On Tuesday, 9 February 2021 it is Safer Internet Day. The theme is "Together for a better internet". The day calls upon everyone to join together to make the internet a safer and better place for all, and especially for children and young people. For information and ideas on how you can talk to your child about safety and the internet, please follow the below link! Home - Safer Internet Day



BULLYING TIPS FOR PARENTS & **CAREGIVERS**

Wednesday February 24: Wear Pink! **BULLYING IS NOT A NORMAL PART OF GROWING** UP.

BUILD SELF-ESTEEM. Value your child's contributions and achievements. If they are socially isolated at school, get them involved in community activities. Teach your children that if they see someone being bullied, THEY SHOULD NOT WATCH, LAUGH OR JOIN IN. Help kids see the value of offering **EMPATHY AND SUPPORT** to those who are bullied.

WORK WITH YOUR SCHOOL to educate others about the problem of bullying. MODEL **RESPECTFUL BEHAVIOURS** at home and in your daily interactions. For more information on Pink Shirt Day follow the link below!

Pink Shirt Day

EARLY FRENCH IMMERSION 2021-2022

Parents who wish to have their child registered in **Grade 1 Early French Immersion** or **Grade 6 Late** French Immersion for 2021-2022 are asked to complete the **electronic registration** form (located on the ASD-W web site: www.asd-w.nbed.nb.ca) available January 27, 2021. Registrations received by March 8, 2021 will inform planning for the formation of classes for 2021-2022. The registration site will remain open until the end of the school year with scheduled monitoring and updates provided to schools.

If a parent does not have access to a computer to complete the registration form, please have them contact Amy Wilcox (506-444-4035) to complete the registration. Collect calls will be accepted.



Little red hearts Are meant to say, I'm thinking of you on Valentines' Day. I like being friends with you, to laugh and play. Thanks for your friendship On this Valentines' Day



The Home & School Committee presents the

OPT OUT Fundraiser!

That's right folks, it is our last in-school fundraiser of the year!

We are asking for donations to come back to the school by Feb 5th, 2021. As part of this fundraiser, you also have the chance to have your children(s) name or your family name on the plague for the.....

"Outdoor Classroom"!

For details, check out the information sheet sent home with your child or reach out to Reegan at mailto:reeganmcd@gmail.com.

To date, we have been able to provide:

- 1. outdoor gear to the school
- 2. extra re-usable masks to our children
- 3. Grade 5 graduating t-shirts
- 4. sponsor a family for Christmas
- 5. secured the build of the outdoor classroom.

All this during a pandemic, and for this we THANK YOU and ask that you donate one LAST time for this year!



Follow us on Facebook

Montgomery Street Elementary Home and School Association.